2/10/2016 Gmail - RE: Enquiry sent from College Website

M Gma" Alejandro Tello <alejandrotello@gmail.com>

RE: Enquiry sent from College Website

Neil Handley <neil.handley@college-optometrists.org> Wed, Jan 6, 2016 at 9:19 AM
To: "alejandrotello@gmail.com" <alejandrotello@gmail.com>

Dear Alejandro
The College of Optometrists would be pleased to grant permission to use the website image in your article.

Please note, however, that the image does not exist in any higher resolution format. The version on the web page is the
full-size version. If that is of sufficient quality to meet your requirements for the journal, then please feel free to go ahead.

Yours sincerely

Neil Handley, MA, AMA+, FRSA

Curator, British Optical Association Museum
The College of Optometrists

42 Craven Street

London WC2N 5NG

Tel: 020 7766 4353 (Direct)

Tel: 020 7839 6000 (Switchboard)

Fax: 020 7839 6800

museum@college-optometrists.org
www.college-optometrists.org/museum

> From: Mo Belcher On Behalf Of reception

> Sent: 06 January 2016 14:11

> To: Neil Handley

> Subject: FW: Enquiry sent from College Website

> From: optometry@college-optometrists.org [mailto:optometry@college-
> optometrists.org]

> Sent: 06 January 2016 14:03

> To: reception

> Subject: Enquiry sent from College Website
>

>

>

>

> Message from User

>

> Your Name : Alejandro Tello
>

> Your Email Address : alejandrotello@gmail.com
>

> Your Phone Number (remove spaces) : 573164718278

>

> Your Enquiry Topic : Other

>

> Message : Dear Sirs:

> We are writing a review on ametropias for our universitys journal in
> Colombia. We included an historical section and found your very

> interesting article the "Invention of Spectacles" in your webpage. We
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> are going to use some information from the article and we will give the
> corresponding credit. Our request is if you can give us permission to
> use the image of Cardinal Hugo of Provence that you show in the

> webpage. We will give you the corresponding credit.

> Best regards.
>

VVVVYV

>

> This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Star. The service is

> powered by MessagelLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus
> service working around the clock, around the globe, visit:

> http://www.star.net.uk
>

>

This email may contain confidential information and may be protected by law as a legally privileged document and
copyright work. Neither its content, nor the name of the addressee, should be disclosed and it should not be given or
copied to anyone other than the person(s) named or referenced above. If you have received this email in error please
contact the sender.

The College of Optometrists is incorporated by Royal Charter, registered as a Charity in England and Wales No: 1060431.
Registered office: 42 Craven Street, London WC2N 5NG
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